McKinleyville Multimodal Connections Project

You're invited to provide feedback on conceptual designs for multimodal transportation improvements
in your community! The County of Humboldt was funded by a Caltrans Sustainable Transportation
Planning Grant to engage the community to create a plan with concept designs for safe walking and
bicycling connectivity between McKinleyville and community destinations to the south around
Humboldt Bay. Initial community feedback was used to develop concept designs for transportation
improvements in the project area. These designs will be shared at outreach events listed below.

Pop-Up Demonstration Event

This event will use temporary materials to demonstrate a potential concept design in person.
This is a great opportunity to see the concept on the ground and provide feedback. The
event will take place over two days.

Where: Hiller Road x Central Ave (Event on Hiller Road)
When: Friday, April 1st 3:30pm to 6:30pm and Saturday, April 2nd 9:30am to 12:30pm

Community Meeting #2

The second community meeting will be in person and also available through Zoom. This is a
great opportunity to learn more about the project’s progress and provide feedback on
potential designs.

Where: Azalea Hall ~ 1620 Pickett Road, McKinleyville CA 95519 and through Zoom
When: Thursday, April 28th 6pm to 7:30pm

Please visit the project website below for the Community Meeting Zoom link and more info:

https://bit.ly/mckmultimodalproj

Hope to see you there and hear your thoughts! For more information contact Carla at cavila@rcaa.org




